
  Education is not filling a bucket, but lighting a fire….. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Parents, 

Rio Gallinas School for Ecology and the Arts is in the process of preparing our budget for school 

year 2018-2019.  As part of the budget process, we would like to solicit parent feedback on our 

budget for next school year.  If you have any input, please respond by sending a note with your 

children, contacting Mr. Ludi at (505) 454-8687, sending us a note with your input to 2730 

Romero Street, Las Vegas, NM 87701, sending an email to Mr. Ludi at 

Director@riogallinasschool.org, or coming in to the office and speaking personally with Mr. 

Ludi.  

On our website at http://www.riogallinasschool.org/ we have placed at the bottom of the page a 

link that explains How NM Public Schools are funded.  Please send feedback before April 20
th

, 

2018. 
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